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At the October 22, 2019, Board of Education meeting, the Board authorized the 
administration to seek proposals from auditing firms for the audit periods ending June 
30, 2020; June 30, 2021; and June 30 2022. 
 
The following is a summary of the proposals received and the associated costs.  

 
 

Name of Firm 
Audit 

Ending 
6/30/2020 

Audit 
Ending 

6/30/2021 

Audit 
Ending 

6/30/2022 

Total 
Three Year  

Cost 
Miller Cooper & Co. 

Ltd 
 

$23,500 
 

$24,200 
 

$25,000 
 

$72,700 
 

Eder, Casella & Co 
 

$15,000 
 

$15,600 
 

$16,225 
 

$46,825 
Evans, Marshall & 

Pease 
 

$11,000 
 

$11,200 
 

$11,400 
 

$33,600 
Lauterbach & Amen, 

LLP 
 

$10,800 
 

$11,100 
 

$11,400 
 

$33,300 
 
The Facilities & Finance Committee needs to decide if they wish to interview Evans, 
Marshall & Pease and Lauterbach & Amen LLP.  I have worked with both firms in other 
Districts and both are firms that can perform the audits for Gavin School District 37. 
 
 

 


